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Headteacher’s Message 

What a brilliant Takeover Week! This is the first time we have been 

involved in such an event and the staff were delighted by how mature, 

helpful and sensible the whole school were during the week. The 

successful KS2 applicants were so confident 

in their new adult roles, gaining experience 

and understanding of the wider running of 

the school.  

These children will be leading an assembly 

in the near future to give everyone an 

insight into their challenges and 

achievements. 
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Year 4 asked us to think 
about kindness in their 
Collective Worship last 
week. They asked us to 
imagine what a school, 
city or world would be 
like where kindness was 
always evident. They 
also wrote the following 
prayers: 
 
Dear God 

Thank you for the people 

who care about other 

people in need.  

Thank you for giving us all 

houses, plants, farms and 

animals.  

You give us all the things 

we need. 

Help us to treat other 

people well and to act with 

kindness 

Lord hear our prayer 

Amen. 

Written by Josh, Harry, 

Nathan, Immanuel  

 

Dear God 

Thank you for all the 

people who are kind and 

consider others. 

Thank you for being there 

for all the people with 

illnesses and disabilities.  

Forgive us for the times 

when we don’t care or 

think about others as  

much as we should.  

Help us to love and look 

after our world and 

environment. 

Lord hear our  

prayer 

Amen. 

Written by  

Olivia, Isabella,  

Matilda 
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Have you worked out 

everyone’s role? 
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We had some fantastic entries for our 
    Christmas Extreme Reading competition. Thank  
  you to all who entered - I hope it made your 
reading all the more fun!  

    Well done to our overall winners - Freddie who  
   managed to fit in reading while at the theatre and 
 Sebby who persuaded a very busy Father Christmas to  
read with him. Both have received a £10 book token. Congratulations. 
WATCH THIS SPACE FOR FUTURE EXTREME READING COMPETITIONS 
COMING SOON!! 

 

 
 

Last week’s On Time Award goes to: 
Reception and Year 2 

 

 
Last week’s Weekly 100% Attendance goes to: 

Year 1, 3 and 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Attendance and Minutes Late Report 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                   

 
ASJ Reward Booklets: 

Our target for whole school attendance is 97%  -  Whole school attendance last week was 99.32% 

In total 2 sessions were lost last week due to holidays taken in term time 

   Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
Attendance 

(4th September 2019 – 17th 
January 2020) 

 
96.08% 98.02% 97.87% 97.96% 97.57% 97.67% 96.84% 

Minutes Late 
13th – 17th January 2020) 

 
0 1 0 21 10 0 0 

Number of children 
arriving between 9.00 

-9.05am 13th – 17th 
January 2020) 

0 0 0 1 0 1 0 

BRONZE 250 Stampers 

Achieved 
SILVER 500 Stampers Achieved 

GOLD 750 Stampers 

Achieved 

Nevaeh - Year 1 
Sophia – Year 6 

 

Joseph  - Year 4 
Genelia - Year 4 
Matilda – Year 4 

Arya – Year 4 
Ava – Year 4 
Balraj – Year 4 

Olivia – Year 4 
Immanuel – Year 4 

Joshua – Year 4 
Natasha – Year 4 

Dylan – Year 4 
Eva – Year 4 

Magnus – Year 4 
Alfie – Year 4 
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Milk – price increase 
 
 
 
Cool Milk have advised that, for deliveries 
from 03/02/2020 onwards, they will 
increase the price of milk for over-5 children 
to 21p per 189ml unit per day. Under-5 
children will continue to receive milk free-
of-charge. Paying parents should already 
have been informed of this by Cool Milk. 

 

 
Golden Book Tuesday 21st January 2020 – this week’s Golden Stars! 

 

Reception Staff 

Vote 

Dahlia for taking great care when completing her camouflaged chameleon watercolour painting. 

 

Euichan for a fantastic first week at Adel St John. You are settling in so nicely Euichan! 

Year 1 Staff Vote Abigail for using amazing similes to describe dinosaurs. 

Year 1 Pupil Vote Daniel for reading so well in Collective Worship. 

Year 2 Staff Vote Ben H for a thorough scientific analysis on why objects sink or float. 

Year 2 Pupil Vote Indy for being a kind friend and always putting her hand up on the carpet. 

Year 3 Staff Vote Simran for a great improvement at swimming and generally putting 100% into her learning. 

Year 3 Pupil Vote Aryan for doing great in his maths. 

Year 4 Staff Vote Olivia for a fantastic legend using speech and as always beautifully presented. 

Year 4 Pupil Vote Isabella because she is kind, generous and hardworking! 

Year 5 Staff Vote Matthew for a brilliant attitude to learning and especially division. 

Year 5 Pupil Vote Adiel for being a good friend. 

Year 6 Staff Vote Billy for an improvement in his spellings recently and a good attitude to it at home and school. 

Year 6 Pupil Vote Ben W and Ayman for being good partners in our videos about the Northern Lights. 

 
 

Dates for the Diary (New Dates added in red) 

Wednesday 29th January 2020 Year 4 visit to Murton Park Viking Day 

Monday 3 February 2020 Year 3 – Tribal Tales visitor  

Wednesday 5th February 2020 Year 5 Class Collective Worship (Year 5 parents welcome) 

Wednesday 5th February 2020 KS2 Cross Country Final at Temple Newsam 

Thursday 13th February 2020 Year 6 trip to Yorkshire Wildlife Park  

Friday 14th February 2020 Break up for half term 

Monday 24th February 2020 School opens for Spring Term 2 

Wednesday 4th March 2020 Year 2 Class Collective Worship (Year 2 parents welcome) 

Thursday 5th March 2020 World Book Day – dress as a book character 

 

Dinner money 
Please remember when paying money to school 

for lunches, to always use your YELLOW 
RECEIPT CARD, thank you. Payment can be 

made by cash or cheque (cheques for school meals 
- payable to Leeds City Council please). 

The cost per meal is £2.20. 
 

 

Spring Term 1 Spring Term 2 

7 Jan – 14 Feb 

£63.80 

24 Feb – 3 Apr 

£66.00 
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Thursday 5th March 2020 Year 4 and 5 Basketball Final – Leeds Beckett University 

Thursday 19th March 2020 Whole School Race for Life (details to follow) 

Tuesday 24th March 2020 Parents Evening 

Wednesday 25th March 2020 Year 1 trip to Temple Newsam 

Wednesday 25th March 2020  Parents Evening 

Thursday 26th March 2020 Y5/6 Tag Rugby at Guiseley Rangers 

Tuesday 31st March 2020 Dance competition (Dance Club) Ralph Thoresby 3:30pm 

Tuesday 31st March 2020 Easter production – afternoon performance 

Wednesday 1st April 2020 Easter production – evening performance 

Friday 3rd April 2020 Break up for Easter holidays 

Wednesday 29th April 2020 Year 1 Class Collective Worship (Year 1 parents welcome) 

Thursday 7th May 2020 Whole school Training Day 

Wednesday 10th June 2020 Year 3 Class Collective Worship (Year 3 parents welcome) 

Wednesday 8th July 2020 Reception Class Collective Worship (Reception parents welcome) 

Monday 20th July 2020 Whole school Training Day 
     

     All remaining training days for this academic year have now been allocated – see above.    
 
 
 
 

Community leaflets in school 
Please feel free to call in and pick one up: 

 Premier Camps – 4-12 year olds – Sports and 
Arts. 

 


